
The Undergraduate Mathematics
Resource Center

A place to learn

Sponsored by the Department of Mathematics

Beginning Wednesday January 16th, the Department of Mathematics is
offering any undergraduate enrolled in any course offered by the
department (i.e., any course “MATH xyzq”) a place to obtain additional
help with their mathematical studies.  This Undergraduate Resource
Center will be staffed by graduate students from the Department of
Mathematics who will be there to help students in both lower and upper
division courses.

The Center is the place for you if you want clarification on some
mathematical concept or technique, but not if you want someone to do
your homework for you.  (If you differentiate x2 for a MATH student,
she’ll have her HW for the day; if you teach her to UNDERSTAND the
derivative, she’ll have her HW for life!)

The Center is there for you so USE IT!

Location: MATH 175 (first floor of the Mathematics building)

Hours of operation (Beginning Wednesday, January 16th )
Monday – Thursday: 8 A.M. - 6 P.M.
Friday: 8 A.M. – 2 P.M.


